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September 10th, 2019 

Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
City of Saint Paul 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 

Dear Ms. McMonigal-St. Dennis, 

On Monday September 9 the Executive Committee of the Union Park District Council considered 
the liquor license application request submitted by the Firebox Deli. 

Acting on behalf of the full board, the Executive Committee of the Union Park District Council 
voted to recommend approval of the liquor license ahead of the 45 day waiting period. 

These recommendations were made due to the absence of neighbor complaints related to this 
request and an appreciation of the clear communication and openness to community input from 
the restaurant. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Brandon Long, Executive Director 
Union Park District Council 


